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September 24, 2010

Secretary Janet Napolitano
Department of Homeland Security
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Washington, DC 20528

Dear Secretary Janet Napolitano:

The United States can continue squandering  American blood and treasure in wars 
based on lies, or face the facts. 

The enclosed book 9/11 Unveiled is an Executive Summary of several years of research, and 
shows that much of what we’ve been told about that tragic September 11, 2001 is false. I had 
the pleasure of presenting this book to Iran’s President Ahmadinejad at a dinner for Muslim 
leaders on September 20, 2010.

My varied work experience has taught me how to sift through complex, conflicting facts and 
opinions to arrive at defensible conclusions. I challenge the 9/11 Commission to defend theirs.

I managed the National Power Grid Study (directed a couple of dozen, multidisciplinary teams — 
total 150 persons), and the National Electric Reliability Study for the U.S. Department of Energy. I 
also set up and directed the Operations Review Division at the Iowa Commerce Commission. I’ve 
consulted for  the U.S. Agency for International Development, and the World Bank — in Albania, 
Egypt, Ethiopia, Ghana, Indonesia, Latvia, Pakistan, Russia, and Tanzania.

I was recently on a three week lecture tour of South Africa speaking before hundreds every day, 
interviews on radio and television, etc. Virtually all who listened came away sharing my 
conclusions. The U.S. embassy declined an invitation from SAfm to rebut me.

Should you have questions, please call me on 202-xxx-xxxx.

Sincerely,

Enver Masud
Founder, The Wisdom Fund


